8/14/2020

Starkville AA

Live Meetings are Back!

In the adjacent Red Building at
Aldersgate Methodist Church,
Starkville, MS

All regularly scheduled meetings for
Starkville AA are again open starting
with the Noon meeting on 8/17/2020.

e Yes! We will have coffee.

e Social distancing will be required.
e Masks will be required in the building.
e Hand sanitizer will be provided.



